
Audubon is looking for historically underserved, EQIP-eligible  
producers to grow native prairie plants in a row-crop setting. The 
seeds are a cash crop needed for conservation. Technical and     
financial assistance provided by Audubon, Arkansas Natural    
Heritage Commission, and Roundstone Native Seed. 

 

Funded by a USDA NRCS 
Conservation Innovation Grant 

Contact Jon Young, 501-244-2229, jyoung@audubon.org 


